
 

 

WCLY(AM) Online Public Inspection File 

While the station uploaded a list of contracts to its online public file (and timely filed 
contracts with the FCC prior to the elimination of that requirement), certain contracts were not 
added to the list of contracts within the required 30-day period.  The list was corrected as of July 
2, 2019 and is currently accurate. 

 


